
 

 

 

Ref No: FIMT/Std/Notice/2021                Date:  04.02.2021 

 

IMPORTANT CIRCULAR  

 

It has been bought to the notice of FIMT administration that some 
students of various courses are organizing Fresher’s Party at their 
level. We would like to inform the Student/Parents/Guardian that 
FIMT is not organizing any such activity and also not asking for 
any monitory contribution and does not encourage any such 
practice. 
 
Therefore to put a word of caution for  Students 
/Parents/Guardian  that incase if their ward participate in any 
such activity he /she  shall be doing so at their own risk and 
responsibility and FIMT management shall not be responsible for 
the same  
 
 

Regards  
 
Team FIMT 
 

 

 


